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25 Adelaide St. E 
Suite 1602 
Toronto ON, M5C 3A1 
 
 
 
 
 
August 12, 2014 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge St 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: Regional Infrastructure Planning – Establishing the Regional Planning 
Standing Committee (“RPSC”) / Board File Number: EB-2011-0043 
 
 
Dear Ms Walli, 
 
APPrO would like to nominate our President, David Butters, as a representative of 
generators to serve as a member of the RPSC as outlined in your letter of July 25. 
 
Mr. Butters has represented generators in a range of regulatory and policy settings in 
Ontario for more than ten years. As you may be aware, Mr. Butters is also one of the 
generator representatives on the IESO Stakeholder Advisory Committee. Our Board of 
Directors has recommended that he be nominated to be a member of the Regional 
Planning Standing Committee (“RPSC”). 
 
He would have a provincial focus of interest covering all of the 21 regions. 
 
Please let me know if you would like further information on the background and/or 
qualifications of Mr. Butters. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jake Brooks 
Executive Director 
 


